February 11, 2020



City of St. Paul

Department of Safety and Inspections

375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

St. Paul, MN 55101

Attn: Kris Schweinler - Kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Dear Kris,

I am writing you to request a change in the Conditions attached to the Liquor License for the Green Mill Inn, LLC located at 57 Hamline Avenue South. We are planning on a major renovation for the Green Mill and would ask that some of the Conditions be removed.

The Conditions that we would like removed from the License are:

- 2. Hard liquor service will terminate with the closing of the kitchen at 11pm on weekdays and midnight on weekends,
- 3. No Happy Hour specials on hard liquor drinks.

4. No expansion of bar seating – currently there are approximately nine (9) seats.

5. No entertainment requiring a class B license is allowed. Spoke to Many Just this was mistakenly included. KS.

I am attaching a few preliminary plans of the remodel so that you can see what we are asking for regarding the Conditions of the License. We are planning on a major remodel and putting a lot of capital into this location. We would need the concessions to help accomplish the new design and space for the Green Mill.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Thank you for your assistance,

Mary Jule Erickson

President/CFO

Green Mill Inn, LLC

1342 Grand Avenue, Suite 200 • St. Paul, Minnesota 55105 • 651-203-3100 • Fax: 651-203-3101 • hightophospitality.com











